VOTING LINES EXTENDED TILL 3PM 22ND DEC 2022

This is to inform all operational creditors that voting lines had been opened for selection of representative of operational creditors, and the voting links have been sent to the respective email ids of those claimants who had provided their email in the claim forms.

All concerned were requested to cast their vote before 6pm of 21st Dec 2022, Wednesday; however, due to requests received by us over phone, from various such voters, the voting lines have been extended till 3pm of 22nd Dec 2022.

All concerned are requested to cast their votes.

Regards
Office of Liquidator
